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“…How good and How pleasant…”  Psalm 133:1 

The Psalmist wants us to carefully consider the quantity of what he values as ‘GOOD’, and then also try to measure the 
preciousness of what he calls ‘PLEASANT’. The question ‘HOW’ leads us to view something that is vast and of eternal 
significance. Brothers who can dwell in unity have a greater power working in them, to subdue self-interest and the work 
of the flesh, such that the power of God’s grace in manifest. This fragrant and refreshing influence comes from above 
and blesses all that fall underneath its’ generous stream. 
 
 

Dear friends in Christ: Greetings to you from Morning Star Bible Camp in West Kelowna!  
 

On the Home Stretch: 
Our time in Canada has been quite profitable as we 
renewed our contacts with the Lord’s people in various 
locations across Western Canada. It has been a privilege 
to see, and seek to encourage, our friends in Christ. We 
have also enjoyed opportunities to visit with our family 
here in Canada. Though we still have a couple of months 
to go before we return to Ghana, we feel we are now on 
the home stretch. We look forward with much 
anticipation to be at home. When I say home, I don’t just 
mean the place we normally reside, which is something we are looking forward to, because living out of a 
suitcase has its own challenges. What I mean is that we will be where the Lord would have us, answering 
to the call to labour for Him among the people of Ghana.  
 

We are in constant contact with the folks in Ghana, and tending to both physical and spiritual needs there. 
We are pleased to know the assembly carries on well in our absence, but we also long to join them and 
support everyone as they seek to follow our Lord Jesus Christ. There have been trials, and some challenges, 
but we trust the Lord will use our influence to help support the advancement of His purposes and growth 
of the church.  
 

We are hoping to begin a leadership training program for the men of both assemblies in Kumasi. We want 
to use the materials available from ‘biblicaleldership.com’ to encourage and develop new leadership 
potential among our younger men, and see the Lord raise up elders to care for the saints in our area.  
 

We still have a busy preaching schedule over the month of October, so we appreciate your prayers, so that 
the glory of God will be manifested for the blessing and encouragement of those we minister to. 
 

Looking unto Jesus,    
 

Daniel, Priscilla, and Keysha   
 

 “…For there the LORD has commanded the blessing, life forevermore.”  Psalm 133:3 
 

PS: We have new prayer fridge magnets as depicted above. If you would like one, please let us know and we will see how we can 
get it to you.  


